
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      October 15, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Township of Puslinch 
7404 Wellington County Rd 34,  
GUELPH, Ontario 
N1H 6H9 
 
Attention: Karen Landry, C.A.O. 
 
  RE: COUNTY OF WELLINGTON 
   RECONSTRUCTION OF WELLINGTON ROAD 46 
   (BROCK ROAD) 
   HWY 401 TO 400m NORTH OF MCLEAN ROAD 
   OUR FILE: M6386D 
 
Dear Ms. Landry: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the County of Wellington with respect to the reconstruction project on 
Wellington Road 46 (Brock Road) from the Highway 401 interchange to 400 m north of McLean 
Road.  The Contractor (Regional Water and Sewer) is installing the storm sewer mains this fall, with 
the road work to be undertaken next spring. 
 
Due to heavy traffic volumes and some difficult sewer installation locations, the Contractor has 
proposed night work at two locations.  Firstly, to install a deep sewer crossing near the Tim Hortons. 
This work will be undertaken the night of Tuesday, October 20th from 8:00 pm to 6:00 am.  During 
this time the southbound lanes of Brock Road will be closed with appropriate signage. 
 
The second closure is proposed for the night of October 27 to install sewers in the intersection of 
Brock Road and McLean Road.  Traffic will be maintained on Brock Road, but the west leg of 
McLean Road will be closed from 8:00 pm to 6:00 am.  Signage will be installed to direct traffic to 
WR 34.  We will also deliver notices to the affected adjacent businesses. 
 
The County will be notifying emergency services of the closures. 
 
We trust that this is satisfactory.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned. 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
      Yours very truly, 
 
      TRITON ENGINEERING SERVICES LIMITED 

       
      Howard W. Wray, P. Eng. 
 
 
HWW/yd 
 
cc: Mark Eby, P. Eng.,  Construction Manager, County of Wellington 
 Don Creed  Puslinch Twp. 


